
Do not use the track if you are showing any 
coronavirus symptoms, or if you, or any of 
your family are self isolating. 

These facilities are to be use in accordance 
with current Government Guidelines only.  

You must be wearing a helmet at all times.  
Ride safely and well within your capabilities.   

Please be respectful of other users, wait for 
them to finish before entering the track and 
give them plenty of space. 

CCTV is in operation on the Recreation Ground  


